THOROUGHBRED RACING SA

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT

MORPHETTVILLE — MONDAY, 12 DECEMBER 2016

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. T. McEvoy has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA
Stewards of the following —

SOPHACLES - which last raced at Ladbrokes Park Sandown Hillside on Wednesday, 06 April
2016, has undergone a carpal arthroscopy and is being spelled.

STOKER - which last raced at Caulfield on Saturday, 23 April 2016, has undergone surgery to
the near hind splint bone and is being spelled.

S. B. CALLANAN
STIPENDAIRY STEWARD
12 December 2016




